
Ms Wendy Beggs 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT28DQ 

Dear Ms Beggs, 

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 
NSCWSO/1 
NSCS071/1 

Our Ref: BMcL-0071-13 

Date: 1Sth April 2013 

Re Raychel Ferguson Preliminary 

I refer to your letter of 3 January 2013, which attached, inter alia, copy attendance 
sheet for the 10 August 2000 Audit meeting at which, inter alia, Lucy Crawford's death 
was discussed. 

I write to put you on notice that the Inquiry considers this document to be relevant to the 
issues under investigation in this case and that it is intended to make it available to 
interested parties and to publish it, without redaction. The Inquiry cannot at present 
determine with certainty which of the persons named in this list did (or did not) 
participate in presentation and discussion of Lucy's death, but it must be assumed that 
all attendees had at least the opportunity to participate in that discussion. Accordingly it 
is considered that all names on the list are relevant. 

If you have any representations to make on this approach please do so by 22 April 
2013. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTi 4GB 
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